UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII

Department of Anthropology

Mrs. Evelyn Crabtree Rte. 1, Box 39 Kimberly, Idaho 83341

October 30, 1972

Dear Evelyn,

Just a quickie to thank you for your letter of the 19th. I was very sorry to hear about Don's illness -- you both have had more than your share of this kind of thing. I sure hope Done starts to feel better soon.

Obviously the November date for Don's lithic demonstrations is out. We'd love to have him come out in December on the dates suggested, but only if he is feeling tip top. I would hate to push Don into something like this before he is really ready. We can keep the December date "on the burner" so to speak, with the understanding that Don can back out if he is not feeling well enough. Perhaps we can arrange for a date in the Spring if December is no good.

The main thing is for Don to get well, and I hope you will give him my best wishes and encouragement. Also tell him that I have been making excellent use of his new monograph in my classes and in my analysis of the Puntutjarpa material -- it's a terrific piece of work, and the glossary is very useful. We have needed something like this for a long time. Dick Lieban says hi and get well, too.

Cheers.

Richard A. Gould Assoc. Professor